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From: Town Clerk [mailto:townclerk@bangorcitycouncil.com] 

Sent: 01 December 2015 12:11 

To: Jones Eirlys Rhiannon (Rh-CTGC) 

Subject: RE: Licensing 

 

Eirlys 

 

The Council does object to Costcutter’s application on the grounds of excessive opening 

hours for off-sales. 

There is a history of disturbance in this area already and this was likely only to contribute 

more to that. 

 

Rgds 

Ian 

 

Ian Jones ACIS, B A (Hons), CiLCA 

Clerc y Dref / Town Clerk 

Cyngor Dinas Bangor / City of Bangor Council 

e-bost / e-mail: townclerk@bangorcitycouncil.com 

Tel: 01248 352 421 

 

 

From: Town Clerk [mailto:townclerk@bangorcitycouncil.com] 

Sent: 02 December 2015 10:55 

To: Jones Eirlys Rhiannon (Rh-CTGC) 

Subject: RE: Licensing - Costcutter   

 

Eirlys 

 

The extent of the opening hours are likely to encourage more drunken behaviour, rowdiness 

and disturbance. It is a well-known fact that the consumption of excessive alcohol contributes 

significantly to crime and aggressive behaviour. 

 

The objections therefore clearly relate to the following  

• The prevention of crime and disorder 

• Public safety 

• The prevention of public nuisance. 

 

Rgds 

Ian 

 

Ian Jones ACIS, B A (Hons), CiLCA 

Clerc y Dref / Town Clerk 

Cyngor Dinas Bangor / City of Bangor Council 

e-bost / e-mail: townclerk@bangorcitycouncil.com 

Tel: 01248 352 421 
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From: Christopher O'Neal  

Sent: 07 December 2015 10:53 

To: Trwyddedu 

Subject: 90 Penrhyn Avenue - Objection 

 

** PLEASE CONFIRM RECIEPT OF THIS OBJECTION ** 

 

As the local elected member of the Maesgeirchen Estate it brings me 

great pleasure to welcome this new business to the estate and 

certainly i'm sure this will be an asset to the community. 

 

One of the part owners himself is actually a local resident whose 

family reside on the estate and it is welcoming to see local people 

doing well on our estate and in our city. 

 

It is unfortunate however that despite welcoming such a business to 

the estate I have had to write a formal objection 

 

My only objection to this application is the sale of alcohol from so 

early in the morning.  I believe that if this be the case then it 

would undermine one of the licensing objectives being the prevention 

of harm of children. 

 

The Penrhyn Avenue road is highly populated with children in the 

morning, being the main bus route for school children, and daily there 

are hundreds of children either leaving via bus for school or walking. 

I would envisage that a large number of children would attend this 

shop in the morning and what I wouldn't like is for them to be mixed 

up with customers attempting to buy alcohol so early in the morning, 

one this could create a child protection issue and secondly buying of 

alcohol so early in the morning isn't something id like to teach my 

kids let alone other children on the estate. 

 

As stated this is the only part of the application that I would object 

to and in fact would be more than willing to stand up and support this 

application if the applicant would amend the sale of alcohol to 10am. 

or greater each morning. 

 

Whilst I am aware that the City Council have objected to the 

Application I would be more than willing to withdraw my objection if 

the applicant would agree with me to amend the times. 

 

 

 

Regards 

Chris Oneal 


